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 Jasmine Polk of Anson County Early College  
Attends Governor’s School 
 

The North Carolina Governor's School is a 4-week summer residential program for high school 
students. This year rising senior Jasmine Polk had the opportunity to attend the program and 
represent Anson County Early College.  

Jasmine attended Governor’s School East which is located in Raleigh, NC at Meredith College. 
Jasmine stated, “Governor’s School for me was one of those moments in life where you           

realize that this experience will change who you are as a person. Throughout the four weeks at 
Governor's School, it was ingrained in our brains that Governor's School is not a place, it is a 
family. Honestly, that is exactly how it felt.” 

Jasmine had the opportunity to take classes and study in three areas: 1) Science, 2) Philosophy, 
and 3) Self and Society. 

We are very proud of Jasmine and glad that she represented ACEC at Governor’s School              
this summer.

ACEC Student 
Allison Honeycutt  
Attends the 
Washington D.C 
Youth Tour 
 

As many as 1,500 high 
school students nationally are 
invited to spend a week in 
Washington, D.C. as part of 
the National Rural Electric 
Cooperative Youth Tour. All area rising juniors and seniors whose home is served by Pee Dee Electric are 
eligible to compete for an all-expense paid trip to the nation's capital. 

This year Allison Honeycutt from Anson County Early College was given the chance to attend this 
wonderful program. “When I applied for the youth trip, I was anxious about meeting all of the new peers 
I would be spending my week with, as well as what the activities would be like on a daily basis, Allison 
said. “This week, to my surprise, was packed with activities ranging from seeing numerous monuments 
to riding scooters. One of my favorite parts of the trip was my visit to Arlington National Cemetery and 
my other was meeting people from all over the country including Hawaii! I highly recommend this trip to 
all rising juniors and seniors and I am grateful for the opportunity.” 

ACEC is thrilled that Allison was able to experience a wonderful week in Washington, D.C.!

Anson High School Cheerleaders Shine at UCA Camp 
 

The Anson Varsity Cheerleaders attended the UCA Camp at Great Wolf Lodge and faced nationally ranked teams from North Carolina, South Carolina and Virginia.         
The weekend ended with awards in the following areas:  
• 1st Place Large Varsity Sideline Championship 
• 1st Place Large Varsity Game Day Overall Championship 
• 2nd Place Large Varsity Cheer Championship 
• 3rd Place Large Varsity Camp Routine Championship 

They earned a Superior Ribbon in Camp Routine, a Superior Ribbon in Crowd-Leading, and the Spirit Stick on Day 1. 
All campers voted and the AHS team was awarded the Leadership Award!  Additional accolades include 8 All-American Cheerleaders, 1 Staff-Picked “Pin It Forward” 

and 4 “Pin It Forward” pins given by other teams. 
The team and coaches would like to thank everyone for their continued support as well as those who donated to send the team to camp.

SAT 
TEST
The SAT will be given at Anson High School on the following 

dates for the 2023-2024 school year:  October 7, 2023 
December 2, 2023  &  March 9, 2024

Please note that the SAT is going digital in 2024.


